
8-4-2019	
	John	&	Diane	Paegle	

	Narrawallee	
	
In	reference	to	MOD3	MP06-0276	MOD3.	
	
We	oppose	the	amending	of	the	DA	in	which	Hazcorp	propose	development	of	
the	treed	nature	reserve	at	the	end	of	Carinya	St	in	Amaroo	estate	and	oppose	
clearing	of	any	flora	for	which	permission	has	not	been	granted	in	the	original	
DA.	
	
The	reasons	for	this	are:	
	
1.	If	a	developer	is	granted	permission			to	increase	allotments	in	the	subdivision	
during	development	then	the	intent	of	original	DA	will	be	altered	and	State	
planning	might	as	well	be	handed	over	to	developers	to	do	as	they	please.	
	
2.	Too	may	trees	have	already	been	cut	down	and	visually	the	subdivision	looks	
like	a	moonscape.	The	finished	product	will	be	houses	that	are	nearly	touching	
each	other	and	a	lack	of	woodland	for	animals	to	take	refuse.	I	am	disgusted	that	
Planning	NSW	has	total	disregard	for	Flora	&	Fauna.	The	subdivision	is	in	no	way	
similar	to	the	town	of	Narrawallee	that	has	beautiful	treed	streets	and	corridors	
for	animals	live	and	travel	in.	Additional	tree	felling	will	only	add	to	this	scared	
landscape.	
	
Please	do	not	allow	Hazcorp	to	cut	down	more	trees.	
	
Yours	Sincerely		
	
John		&	Diane	Paegle			




